
 

 

 

 

 

EDMONTON 

June 1, 2023 

Danielle Smith, Premier-elect  

Alberta Legislature Building 

10800 - 97 Avenue NW 

Edmonton, AB T5K 2B6 

 

Dear Premier Smith, 

  

Congratulations on your re-election as Premier of Alberta.  

 

Your continued service to our province is commendable and I wish you all the best in the years ahead. I have 

no doubt that collectively you and our Legislative Assembly will accomplish many great things for our 

province and I wish you continued success at the Legislature and in our community. 

  

It is also important to note that despite the election results, I want to make it clear that Edmonton is critical and 

needs to be a focus of this provincial government. I implore you as Premier of the entire province to ensure that 

Edmonton and all Edmontonians feel welcome and consulted by your government. As a federal Member of 

Parliament who is immensely proud and deeply committed to our city, I urge you to reach out to us or other 

Edmontonians and not just to select past candidates. Edmonton has a very bright future and a uniquely 

Edmonton thing is that we all want to play a role in making that happen. 

   

Sincerely, 

 
 

  
  
Matt Jeneroux, MP 
Edmonton Riverbend 

  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


